
I wish to register my business for review in the current process. 
  
I have only just seen the document as a small business owner over the Christmas period is a 
shocking time to send it out for review and reply. 
  
I have a small motel and restaurant and currently the sewerage and water rates and 
discharge rates are crippling us.  We should not have to be charged more than the Metro 
area when the Metro area is now tapping into the underground water supply and depleting 
our supplies even more. 
  
Country areas are duped into installing sewerage plants and then realise when they are 
connected the huge ongoing costs to each and every household and business. 
  
I haven't time to read all this report today, but wish to be kept on the mailing list. 
  
Also, can I have sent to me a hard copy of the report. 
  
Nelsons of Bridgetown  
38 Hampton Street 
BRIDGETOWN  WA  6255 
  
MANAGER 
  
JEANETTE G STURIS 
   
  
Thank you 
 


